
 
 
 

Q - Is there any chance that you can extent the closing to Thursday the 12th? 
 

A –The Town has extended the submission Date for the Deep River Unity 
Playground Request for Proposal to Friday, October 13th at 2:00 pm 

 
 

Q –Are you are expecting a physical package consisting of a hard copy of the 
proposal and a copy on a USB drive by closing on Tuesday. 

 
A –The Town of Deep River has extended the closing date for submissions and 

will require both a hard copy of the proposal as well as an electronic copy to 
be received via email or on a USB drive by the closing date – October 13th, 

2017 
 

 

Q- Is an electronic copy by email or the method described above suffice in 
meeting the closing provided we follow up with a physical package by courier. 

 
A – An electronic copy of the proposal through email or USB drive will suffice 

however a hard copy of your proposal is required by 2:00 pm on Friday, 
October 13th (either by mail, courier or hand delivered) Faxed proposals WILL 

NOT be accepted and late replies WILL NOT be considered. 
 

 
Q -Do you have a contact for the Garden Club? I would like to see if they 

would be willing to plant in the garden we are proposing in our design 
 

A - Deep River and Area Horticultural Society can be contacted via email at 
deepriverhoticulturalsociety@gmail.com. The Town of Deep River will update 

a contact person with phone number before the end of day on Wednesday, 

October 4th . 

https://drahs.wordpress.com/
mailto:deepriverhoticulturalsociety@gmail.com

